JUNE 2001 NAVEDTRACOM VI/IT CA STATUS REPORT 

NAVEDTRACOM VI CA STUDY - The Independent Review has been delayed due the issuance of new cost indices that required several CNET studies pending bid opening to be re-costed and certified.  These studies have now been re-certified and the Independent Review Authority should be able to return the VI study audit.  We do not know when Bid Closing will occur at this time.

NAVEDTRACOM IT CA STUDY - NETPDTC and CNET are still working with CNO N46 on the status of this study.  It has been rumored that the study is cancelled - there is no official cancellation of the study at this time.  We do expect an official decision from Navy before the next month.    
